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Electronic Copy of LUST Site Reports 
 

Effective July 1, 2024, the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is requesting an electronic 
copy of Leaking Underground Storage Tank (LUST) site reports be submitted in addition to the 
required hard copy for DNR review. Electronic copies of reports should be submitted to 
ust.rbcasoftwaremtbe@dnr.iowa.gov.    
 
Be aware reports for LUST sites may not be considered as “received” by the DNR until both an 
electronic AND a hard copy of the report is received.  The Tier 2 Site Cleanup Report and Site 
Monitoring Report online application or bedrock software file must also still be submitted.  
 
The additional request for an electronic copy of LUST site reports is being made as the DNR is 
in the process of converting all LUST site records to online availability.  Moving forward this 
should increase transparency and accessibility to the LUST site records.  
 
If you have questions or concerns regarding the request for an electronic copy of LUST site 
report submittals in addition to a hard copy,  please contact the DNR LUST Site Project 
Manager. 
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